
 

 

 
 
This is amazing! 
 
 
Hello, 
  
With all of the negativity flying about, the mud-slinging, and the legal manoeuvering, 
it’s hard sometimes to stay positive. On that note, I wanted to reach out and commend 
all of those involved on a job well done. This vision, this opportunity, this direction is 
exactly what our community needs. While the old EM is and will always be near and 
dear to us, it was a second home to many, needs change and we must adapt. I am 
thrilled and hopeful! You have my support, 100%. 
  
Just a little thank you from me. 
  
Tarmo Remmel 


